
Hello Year 5! 

You have reached your last week officially of year 5! Can you 

believe how quickly it has gone by? It only feels like a few months 

ago that I was getting to know you all and forgetting your names 

every 5 seconds!  

For the last week, I am not setting you any official work, just some 

fun activities to try over the last week and into the Summer 

holidays. In the document in the Year 5 Home Learning Area, it will 

also tell you some things to think about next year in Year 6, like 

applying for lead responsibilities such as Head boy/girl, Sport 

Captains, Lead School councillors etc. Hopefully, you and your 

parents have had time to have a little look at Mrs. Lawson’s 

Transition Information PowerPoint too on the school website in the 

“Key Information” section. I haven’t set any maths questions but 

you can watch the final set of videos on White Rose Home 

Learning each day and answer the questions on screen or if you 

really want to do more work, there is always the BBC Bitesize daily 

activities!    

 

As this is the final week, I just want to take a moment to say “Thank 

you!” to each and every one of you. It has been lovely being your 

teacher and I hope you had a nice time in year 5. I know we were 

very busy a lot of the time but you were all fantastic!! It is the first 

time I ever had a class with so many boys as well! But I will 

remember each and every one of you boys and girls.  

Thank you for working hard in school until March and out of school 

with home learning. It was lovely seeing your work when you 

emailed it and even if you didn’t email it in, I’m sure it was 

wonderful too! I’ve seen some of you in school because your 

parents are key workers and it was lovely working with you in a 

different way too!  

Finally parents, thank you so much for working hard with 

supporting your children and the school with their education. It 



must have been a mammoth task with many up and down days! I 

have a three-year-old and working from home with her was hard 

enough but at least I didn’t have home school to think about too! 

You are all superstars as well! We will be forever grateful to you.  

               

I sincerely hope you all have a lovely 6 week holiday.  

From my family to yours, HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 

 

 

Love,  

Mrs Hickman  

XxX 

 


